
 

 
 
 
 
 
29 February 2024 
 
 
Barry Murphy 
fyi-request-24278-15fd7f0c@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Murphy 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 February 2024 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities, 
requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

On 30 October 2023 you stated a quote had been requested from both Chorus 
and TLC. 
Please provide an update on these quotes and provide the costing of each. 

 
I can advise you that Kāinga Ora is still awaiting quotes from both Chorus and TLC. 
Therefore, your request is declined under section 18(e) of the Act, “that the document 
alleged to contain the information requested does not exist”. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Fraser 
General Manager – Urban Development and Delivery 
 
 
 
 
  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkaingaora.govt.nz%2Fpublications%2Fofficial-information-requests%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAlicia.Long%40kaingaora.govt.nz%7C279a85a52af94ff7297508d978bfb4df%7C317e9866b1a04fc08dd8373f03f571bd%7C0%7C0%7C637673587025352361%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=22Y85qQBurHD0UZQe5A7HokSrCDy8PnMpcsa%2FeggLZQ%3D&reserved=0

